
24/7 FRONT LINE SERVICESALLIANCE 

We have paid our share 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Thursday, 28th  February 2013 

 
24/7 FRONTLINE SERVICES ALLIANCE  
AGREES CAMPAIGN OF OPPOSTION  

TO PROPOSED AGREEMENT 
 

- Campaign to involve public servants in every town/city 
 
The organisations in the 24/7 Frontline Public Services Alliance, following a 
joint meeting of their respective Executive Councils, have agreed to commence 
a nationwide campaign of opposition to the proposed extension of the Croke 
Park Agreement. 
 
The initial steps, in the campaign, will include the following: 
 
(i) form a wider group inclusive of other unions against the proposed 

agreement; 
 
(ii) co-ordinated public information campaigns; 

 
(iii) meetings open to all public servants in towns/cities all over Ireland, 

designed to appraise them of the detail in this agreement and its impact 
on all lower/middle income public servants; and 

 
(iv) media campaign, both local and national, to highlight inequalities and 

anti-family measures in the proposals. 
 

These steps will be taken in addition to actions being taken by individual 
members of the 24/7 Frontline Service Alliance to protest at the impact of the 
proposed cuts. 
 
The joint Executives have also empowered the officers of each organisation to 
manage/co-ordinate these initial steps and implement others. 
 

END 

 
For further information contact: 

 

John Redmond, General Secretary, AGSI  087 2464228 

John Parker, President, GRA 087 233 3231  

Liam Doran, General Secretary, INMO 087 2468532 

Seamus Murphy, Deputy General Secretary, PNA 087 2646966 

John Clinton, General Secretary, POA 087 6296113 
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